
September 26, 2024

Dear Pennsbury School Community,

Our design work for the new high school has continued over the past several months and I am writing to
provide a progress update.

This summer, we provided opportunities for several groups to review draft plans, and meeting attendees
provided substantive feedback that we have worked to incorporate into the building design.

On October 8, we will provide a progress update for any interested member of our school community. The
update portion will be recorded and placed on the district website. Here are the meeting details:

● Date: October 8, 2024
● Time: 6:00 pm
● Location: Pennsbury High School East Auditorium (705 Hood Blvd., Fairless Hills)

Questions about the High School Project?

High School Information is available by clicking on this link: PHS Project Updates

As I have shared before, we are committed to providing regular updates regarding this exciting project.
Please take the opportunity to follow along or join us at one of the design meetings as we embark on this
exciting journey for our community.

I hope you and your family have had a great start to the school year.

Sincerely,
Thomas A. Smith, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
tsmith@pennsburysd.org
215-428-4111

https://www.pennsburysd.org/Domain/747

